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* Physician Receives Top Honor from the Government of India

Dr. Paul presented with highest civilian award for achievement.
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Affinity Health System wishes to recognize the achievement
of Kamaljit Singh Paul, MD, recipient of the Padma Shri
Award from the government of India.

The Padma Shri is an honor bestowed on a very few who have
truly provided distinguished service to the larger community.
Recommendations for the award are made to an Awards
Committee and approved by the President of India. The
Padma Awards are announced on the eve of India’s Republic
Day.

Throughout his career, Dr. Paul has demonstrated a deep
commitment to patient care. He is noted for his pioneering
work in Microneurosurgery and advances in medical devices
and technology, opening new opportunities for care and
treatment where none had existed before.

Dr. Paul recently traveled to India where he was presented the award by Shri Kocheril Raman Narayanan, President of India (pictured
here presenting award). He was also recently honored at a local community gathering and presented with a letter of congratulations by
Affinity Health System President and CEO Kevin Nolan (also pictured here with Dr. Paul). Many congratulations, Dr. Paul!



